
NHS ALMA MATER 

 
Hail Dear Ole Northview High! 

Noble and Strong, 

To Thee with Loyal Hearts, 

We Raise Your Song. 

Swelling to Heaven Loud, 

Our Praises Ring; 

Hail Dear Ole Northview High, 

For Thee We Sing. 

 

Thy Crown, Garnet and Gold, 

Rests on Thy Brow. 

Pride, Honor, Glory, Love, 

Before Thee Bow. 

Ne’er Can Thy Spirit Die, 

Thy Walls Decay; 

Hail Dear Ole Northview High, 

For Thee We Pray. 

 

Hail Dear Ole Northview High! 

Guide of Our Youth, 

Lead Thou Thy Children On, 

To Light and Truth. 

Then When Death Summons Us,  

Others Shall Praise; 

Hail Dear Ole Northview High, 

Thro’ Endless Days. 

 
Moment of Silence and the Pledge of Allegiance 

 

A moment of Silence and the Pledge of Allegiance will be done each morning at the beginning of 

first period.  Everyone is asked to stand and to pay tribute to all of the servicemen and servicewomen who 

have served in times of peace and in times of war to safeguard those freedoms we hold so dear. 

As a student at NHS, you are asked to reflect upon the following:  Northview High has numerous 

graduates who have served and who continue to serve in our military, Northview’s NJROTC unit 

continues to be a visible commitment to our community’s support of the military, several members of the 

NHS faculty are former servicemen and servicewomen, and some of our students have loved ones who 

continue to serve their country in America and overseas, some in harm’s way in the War Against 

Terrorism. 

 

A Note to Parents 

 

Parents are encouraged to participate in all areas of student life.  Parents may contact teachers as a 

volunteer.  All volunteers who have any contact with students must be screened.  See the assistant 

principal for more information. Booster clubs actively solicit and request parent support.  Please do your 

fair share as a parent of an athlete or of a club member and help make our concession stands and 

fundraisers successful. 

All parents are encouraged to join the School Advisory Council.  This organization meets 

approximately four times each year.  Contact Mrs. Holland at 850-761-6000, to volunteer. 

 

School information is available to parents by calling  

the school and on our website @northviewchiefs.com. 

 

 


